
Our Lady of Mount Carmel Parish Youth and Confirmation Programs 

Dear Parents and Confirmation Candidates, I hope you are enjoying the blessing of 
a relaxing summer.  

Here, in the Rectory, we have been hard at work streamlining the Confirmation 
Process and preparing for what we believe, will be another wonderful year. The 
following information is sent to you to help prepare for the weeks ahead- 

-Registration will open on July 1st, 2017.  You can find the registration forms online at 
the church website, or you may request a packet be sent to you in the mail, or you 
may stop off at the OLMC Rectory M-F during business hours to register you child. 

- You may also register your child during Orientation on August 27th in the OLMC 
Parish Hall 

-The “El Camino” Confirmation Orientation will be held on Sunday , August 27th  
11:oo am-12:00 am, in the Parish Hall. It is here that we will explain the contents of our 
handbook and introduce this year’s facilitators.  You will also have time to 
complete/turn in any registration forms needed. (Please be sure to include a copy  
of your child’s Baptism certificate and Registration fees with your registration 
forms.)  Attendance by the student and at least one parent/guardian is mandatory.  
Donuts, Coffee and Muffins will be served.  

-Confirmation Sessions will be held after the 10:00 am Sunday Mass,  two Sundays a 
month from 11:00-12:30 in the OLMC Parish Hall.  

Please feel free to call-text-or email me if you have questions over the summer (805) 
574-9941 or olmcsb93108@gmail.com 

     I am looking forward to meeting with you and please be assured of my prayers for 
your family.                             

                                                                     Blessings and Peace,  

                                                Sarah J. Mack-Confirmation Coordinator 

 



 


